
Page 1 of 1 
 

Reference:   FOI.2092.19 

Subject:    Integrated care centres 

Date of Request: 4 December 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
With regard to the recently completed ‘integrated care centres’ in Aberaeron and Cardigan: 
 
1. Have any of the services provided been purchased by the Health Board from private 

healthcare providers? 
 

2. Does the Health Board have any plans or intentions to increase its commissioning roll 
in the next five years in respect of provision available through the integrated health centre 
model? 

 
Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) have purchased removal services and have tendered 

and entered into a commercial lease for an onsite pharmacy at Cardigan Integrated Care Centre 
(ICC). 
 

2. The UHB have no current plans to increase it’s commissioning role in respect of ICC's. 
 

Due to the breadth of your request it is difficult for the UHB to identify the specific nature of your 
enquiry and therefore invites you to submit a further request should you require more specific 
information 
 

 


